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Press release   

 

SHL Telemedicine signs agreement with Asian Heart Institute in Mumbai. One of 
the top private cardiac care hospitals in India 
 
Tel Aviv/Zurich, 2 December 2013 - SHL Telemedicine Ltd. (SIX Swiss Exchange: SHLTN), 
a leading provider and developer of advanced personal telemedicine solutions, is pleased to 
announce it has signed another agreement in India continuing the successful trend witnessed 
through the year. The agreement is with Asian Heart Institute in Mumbai, one of the top private 
cardiac care hospitals in India. 
 
The SHL telemedicine solution will be offered to patients of the Asian Heart Institute, as part of 
their ongoing out of hospital patient care and to the medical professionals. SHL shall provide 
the telemedicine service using its advanced telemedicine technologies, including the new 
smartheart device.  
 
About Asian Heart Institute 
Asian Heart Institue in Mumbai aims to operate as a worldclass heart hospital, incorporating 
the latest technological advances and ethical practices while providing quality heart care at 
reasonable cost. It is India's Highest Accredited Hospital with JCI, NIAHO & ISO certification 
and was judged to be 'India's Best Private Cardiac Care' two years in a row in The WEEK-
Hansa Research. More information at http:// http://www.asianheartinstitute.org/ 
 

About SHL Telemedicine 

SHL Telemedicine Ltd. specializes in developing and marketing advanced personal telemedi-

cine systems as well as providing comprehensive telemedicine solutions including medical call 

centers to individuals and to the healthcare community. As a leading provider of remote health 

services in cardiology and in other medical areas, SHL maintains business operations in 

Europe, mainly in Germany, and at its home market in Israel. SHL is listed on the SIX Swiss 

Exchange (SHLTN, ISIN: IL0010855885, Security No.: 1128957). More information available 

at: www.shl-telemedicine.com.  

 

For further information please contact: 

 Erez Alroy, Co-CEO, Phone: +972 3561 22 12, ereza@shl-telemedicine.com 

 Martin Meier-Pfister, IRF Communications, Phone: +41 43 244 81 40, shl@irfcom.ch 
 
Some of the information contained in this press release contains forward-looking statements. Readers 
are cautioned that any such forward-looking statements are not guarantees of future performance and 
involve risks and uncertainties, and that actual results may differ materially from those in the forward-
looking statements as a result of various factors. SHL Telemedicine undertakes no obligation to publicly 
update or revise any forward-looking statements. 
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